
Coronavirus Update – Keeping Safe, 10th September 2020 

 

We would like to thank you for your support and cooperation in adapting to the changes 

that we have put in place to keep your children and everyone in our community safe. The 

students have been absolutely fantastic over the past week. The measures we have in 

place are working very well and we will continue to keep you informed of any changes as 

we continue to review our risk assessment on a daily basis.  

We currently have a member of staff in quarantine and would like to reassure you that we 

have taken advice from Public Health England and are following all of their 

recommendations alongside wider government advice. If you have any questions about 

any of this please call us or email us at enquiries@tscacademy.org.uk. 


